
GDC Doda organised one day National Urdu Seminar on 23-12-2017 

 

Doda::Department of Urdu, GDC Doda organised one day National Seminar on " Role of 
Language and Literature in Global Peace". Chief guest on the occasion was Prof. Shohab 
Anayat Malik, Prof. Asadullah Wani Guest of Honour, Special guest Prof. Syed Z A Hashmi 
Controller of Examination Cluster University. Welcome address was given by Dr. Shafqat Rafiqi 
Principal and Chief Patron of college. Programme was organised by Dr. Akhtar Hussain HOD 
Urdu and coorganised by Dr. Imtiaz Ahmed Asstt Professor Urdu. During the seminar college 
Newsletter " The Transparent" was also released in presence of convener Newsletter Dr. 
Wahied Khawar Balwan. During the seminar researchers from Aligarh Muslim University, 
Osmania University Hyderabad, University of Jammu, Delhi University and others participated 
and presented their research paper on the theme of the conference. It is pertinent to mention 
here that seminar is the first of its kind in Chenab Valley, for which credit goes to Administration 
GDC Doda in general and Department of Urdu in particular. 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 



 

 


